Marsden Community Primary School Percy Street Nelson Lancashire BB9 OBE

Tel: 01282 612769

Email: head@marsden.lancs.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs N Delamere



EID - May 3rd 2022

27th April 2022

Dear Parents / Carers,

Please note that school will be open as usual on the day when Eid falls.

All learners from Nursery to Year 6 will be able to access their class, learning and teaching staff on this day and the learning timetable will be as normal. Learners may come to school in their Eid clothes on this day.

It is vital that **all learners in Year 6** attend school on this day as there are only four days of SATs preparation left from this date for the SATs starting on the following week -9^{th} May. It is essential that none of the Year 6 learners miss any learning time and maintain a clear learning routine in order to achieve and pass the SATs.

Please note that the children will be granted one day to celebrate Eid with their families. You do not need to contact the Office to notify us on the day that you are celebrating.

Eid Mubarak to all those celebrating Eid on this day.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards

Miss Charlesworth Head of School







